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 Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees Recognized the Student Nutrition Department

Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD recognized its Student Nutrition Department for successfully 
completing the Texas Department of Agriculture’s (TDA) 2022 Fall Farm Fresh Challenge.

During the TDA challenge, locally sourced Texas foods were offered along with garden-based 
learning activities to strengthen students’ appreciation for Texas agriculture. Throughout the 
challenge, the Student Nutrition Department shared their achievements on social media to 
further champion and promote local food for students in GPISD schools. The Student Nutrition 
Department’s ongoing agenda is exciting as it focuses on community outreach and nutrition 
education.

A certificate was presented to the Student Nutrition Department on behalf of the Board of Trustees 
and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured: GPISD Board President, Adrian Stephens and Superintendent of Schools, 
Dr. John Moore with GPISD Student Nutrition Department Managers
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